
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  November 17, 2015 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 012 
Description:  $76.00  
Given By:  Snowie Shaved Ice    
Purpose:  Gifted program 
Site:   District Wide       
Presented By: Diana Ezell 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 013 
Description:  $433.00  

One (1) Texas Instrument T1-NSpire CX 
CAS Teacher Bundle & nine (9) packs of 
AAA batteries 

Given By: Sonic via DonorsChoose.org & Limeades for 
Learning Contest  

Purpose:  Mrs. Inman’s classroom  
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Amanda Inman 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 014 
Description:  $2,141.67  
Given By:  Joyner PTA   
Purpose:  Media Center  
Site:   Joyner       
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 015 
Description:  $400.00  
Given By:  City of Tupelo   
Purpose:  Rugby Team (Club)  
Site:   THS       
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 


